UPPER HEYFORD PARISH COUNCIL

Lt Col Jack Goodman, Clerk to the Council,

Hillside Cottage, High Street, Upper Heyford, Bicester OX25 5LE

Telephone: 
Email: 
19 March 2012

Mr Andrew Lewis
Cherwell District Council

Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury

OX15 4AA

Yr Ref: 12/00040/F

Dear Mr Lewis;

The Upper Heyford Parish Council strongly supports the Paragon Fleet Solutions application for Time Limited Change of Use at their premises on Heyford Park.

Paragon is a major employer at Heyford Park and their impact on the local community has been wholly beneficial. The Community has no concerns about their footprint on the site or their impact on local amenities. 

The Council and the people of this Parish would view any planning restrictions which jeopardise Paragon’s long term commitment to Heyford Park with dismay and anger.  
On behalf of the Council, the Clerk will be contacting you to ensure that you have received this letter, and to establish the reason for your reluctance to grant the Paragon application. 

Yours sincerely,
Lt Gen RC Menzies, CB OBE



Lt Col Jack Goodman Jr

Chairman






Clerk



